Virgin Islands Seaplane Shuttle

The World's Largest Seaplane Airline.

Seaplane Ramp, Christiansted, St. Croix 00820
809-773-3530

May 5, 1989

Mr. Ken Glass, President

V. I. Seaplane Shuttle
Seaplane Ramp

Christiansted, St. Croix 00820

Dear Mr. Glass:

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation as Director of
Maintenance for Seaplane Shuttle effective June 2, 1989. I find
myself at a point in my life where I feel it necessary to make a
change. Please be assured that I will be pleased to assist the
Seaplane Shuttle on a consulting basis in anyway I can in the
future.

Sincerely,

Charles R. Freehling
Director of Maintenance

33\:\ Q- :'1'%___.:"_ £ ="

B e




